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On August 27th 2019, the Vancouver Police Marine Unit recovered a 12 foot PRINCECRAFT from the 

shore of the Fraser River near the Arthur Laing Bridge. The vessel had been stolen from Horseshoe 

Bay, in West Vancouver, days earlier. If you have any information that can assist with this 

investigation, please contact Constable Don MacIver of the VPD Marine Unit at don.mciver@vpd.ca                       

File 2019-173672 or CRIMESTOPPERS. 
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